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Retirement Celebration 
With sadness and best wishes we announce that this is Mr. Beierle’s last year as 
principal/teacher here at our school. He is retiring from teaching after over 40 
years of service to Adventist Education. We will be having a farewell drive-by 
parade in front of the school this Sunday, June 7, from 
6:00-6:30p. There will be a card and gift table. See you there! 
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EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community

Upcoming 
events that 

you do 
NOT want 

to miss!

EPIC

Join us for a farewell 
parade for Mr. B!

PRAYER MEETING ON 
ZOOM 

JUNE 3, 2020

NO LIVE 
STREAMED SERVICE 

JUNE 6, 2020

SABBATH SCHOOL ON 
ZOOM 

JUNE 6, 2020
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No Worship Service This Sabbath 
This Sabbath there will be no live streamed worship 
service. You are welcome to watch one of our 
previous services or watch one of the many other 
Adventist livestream services (https://bit.ly/
3duyPrx). Pastor Tyler will be back with our regular 
livestream on June 6. 

Important Survey 
Please take take 10-15 minutes to fill out a very 
important survey on how you think our church relates 
to young people! Visit www.oursurvey.church/
TracyAdventist to access the survey. Your input will 
help both our church and Pastor Tyler’s doctoral 
research. We need to have about 100 responses, but so 
far we have only received about 30 responses. Thank 
you in advance for your help! 

Online Meetings 
Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (bit.ly/2UkJf4D) 
Sabbath School - Sat. 10a (bit.ly/2UkJf4D)  
Worship Service - Sat. 11a (bit.ly/33xPhmX) 

Zoom Password 
Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be 
asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: 669 704 
2785 Our password is: 1844 

Tithe and Offerings 
As we are not collecting tithe and offerings in-person 
for the next several Sabbaths, please remember your 
local church by giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using 
the Adventist Giving app, or mailing your gifts - 
marking your intent for each gift clearly. 
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Congratulations 
to all of our 
graduates!

It is graduation season, and 
we had two drive-thru 

celebrations in our parking 
lot. On Thursday, we 

celebrated our eighth-
grade graduates and on 

Sunday, we celebrated our 
academy and high school 
graduates. May God bless 

the Class of 2020!
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